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	SigAlert Anniversary

This morning, Doug Failing, our executive director of Highway Project Delivery, joined L.A. City Councilman Tom LaBonge, Caltrans District 7 Director Mike Miles and others to mark the anniversary of the “SigAlert” traffic report at the Caltrans Building in Downtown Los Angeles. The first “SigAlert” was broadcast in 1955 in recognition of the growing amount of car traffic in the region. The SigAlert has since become a standard part of radio and television traffic coverage for auto congestion that closes down traffic lanes for a half hour or more. SigAlert, named after then station executive Lloyd Sigmon, was originally transmitted by police dispatchers and is now issued by the California Highway Patrol. 
Failing used the anniversary to mention our Measure R highway projects that are intended to improve mobility on key corridors within the regional freeway system. Several news outlets, including KTLA 5 and Los Angeles Times, attended the media event, with stories expected to run today and tomorrow. Please click here to view the complete story reported on The Source. 

http://thesource.metro.net/2012/01/23/officials-mark-anniversary-of-the-sigalert/?utm_source%3Drss%26utm_medium%3Drss%26utm_campaign%3Dofficials-mark-anniversary-of-the-sigalert
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